
Londonderry Corporation Housing Points Scheme 

 

This file contains photographs of the two page points scheme used 

by the Londonderry County Borough Council (Londonderry 

Corporation) from 1946 to 1969 for the allocation of houses. When 

the Londonderry Corporation was suspended in 1969, its functions 

were taken over by the unelected Londonderry Development 

Commission, which initially used the very same points scheme to 

allocate houses. 

 

The points scheme is reproduced by kind permission of the Deputy 

Keeper of Records, Public Records Office of Northern Ireland 

(PRONI). For researchers interested in viewing the original 

document, it can be found in the file with the PRONI reference 

LA/79/12/AA/5. It is adjacent to the agenda for the Londonderry 

Corporation Housing Sub-Committee meeting of 14 November 

1968.  

 

Dr Paul Kingsley    



 



 


